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20 September 2022  

Dear Parent/Carer  

Wakefield 0-19 Service of Health Visitors (including Family Nurses) and School Nurses  

Your Wakefield 0-19 Service of Health Visitors (including Family Nurses) and School Nurses is currently 

provided by Bradford District Care NHS Foundation Trust (BDCFT).  From 1 October 2022, this will transfer to 

Harrogate and District NHS Foundation Trust (HDFT).  

 

We are all working together to focus on making sure services transfer smoothly across to HDFT and want to 

reassure you that the Service will remain locally based in Wakefield.  HDFT are very experienced in the 

successful delivery of services for children aged 0-19 years.  We will continue working with children, young 

people and families across Wakefield District in a variety of settings such as schools, health centres, GP 

surgeries, youth venues and in the family home.  

 

There will be a new telephone number for you to contact us from 1 October 2022, this will be 0300 373 0944.  

This number can be used between the times of 9 am – 5 pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

      

Suzanne Lamb      Michelle Holgate 

Deputy Director of Nursing,    General Manager 

Health Visiting and Safeguarding    Community Services  

Harrogate and District NHS Foundation Trust  Bradford District Care NHS Foundation Trust  

 

 

 

Harrogate District Hospital 

Lancaster Park Road 

Harrogate 

HG2 7SX 

 

T: 01423 885959 

E: hdft.hello@nhs.net 

W: www.hdft.nhs.uk 
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